
BADGER BYTES 
Principal’s Corner - Mr. Snow 

Upcoming 
Events 

 
 
May 18— 
West 
Bloomfield Day 
 
May 20— 
Confirmation/
Bells and Jr. 
Choir Sing 
 
May 21— 
PTL Meeting 
5:30 p.m. 
(school) 
 
May 23— 
Kindergarten 
Graduation 
 
May 24th— 
8th Grade 
Graduation/
Bells  and Jr. 
Choir Sing 
 
May 25th— 
Last Day of 
School/Dells  
Trip 
 

Today, May 11th is flower basket pick up.  
Awards Night is tonight, May 11th at 6:00 
p.m. in the gym.  
The Mother’s Day plant sale of peppers and 
tomatoes is  Sunday May 13th after church 
until noon.  
The 3rd thru 8th graders will be traveling to 
West Bloomfield on Friday, May 18th for 
Field Day. Permission slips came home this 
week. 
Eighth grade graduation is May 24th and the 
last day of school is May 25th.  
We will be traveling to Kalahari in Wisconsin 
Dells on Friday May 25th for our end of the 
year trip. Permission slips came home this 
week 
Have a great weekend! 



1st/2nd 
Mrs. Fritsch 

PS/K 
Miss Linse 

4K 
Mrs. Snow 

Our big word for the 
week was metamorphosis. 
We learned how 
butterflies and frogs 
both go through a 
metamorphosis as they 
grow. 
Dominoes - On Tuesday 
we went to Dominoes. We 
worked with our partner 
to make a pizza with our 
favorite toppings. We are 
very good at making 
pizzas. 
McDonalds - Before the 
end of the year we would 
like to walk to McDonalds. 
We are asking each family 
to send in $1 for an ice 
cream or cookie treat. 
Jesus Time 
Our Jesus time story was 
about Philip explaining the 
bible to the 
Ethiopian.  Philip loved to 
share about Jesus with 
everyone he met. We want 
to be like Philip and share 
about Jesus too. 

In 3K we are still waiting 
for the eggs to hatch; it 
seems like it is taking 
forever. We were excited 
to get to take our Mother’s 
Day projects home and give 
them to our moms. We are 
also continuing to work on 
writing our names. During 
Jesus time, we talked 
about Jesus’ Ascension and 
that He instructed His 
disciples to go and be 
witnesses to what they had 
seen and learned. There 
are only four 3K days left, 
where has the time gone. 
In Kindergarten, we also 
cannot wait to give our 
moms their Mother’s Day 
presents. We talked about 
Jesus’ Ascension and the 
job He gave to His 
disciples, during Jesus 
time. We are working hard 
on our last Superkids book 
for language arts. Just a 
quick reminder to keep an 
eye on your child’s folder 
for information about 
Kindergarten graduation, a 
field trip next week 
Wednesday the 16th, and 
the end of the year 
Wisconsin Dell’s trip. 

This week we talked about 
Pentecost and the Holy 
Spirit coming to the 
disciples so they could 
speak in many other 
languages, to tell everyone 
they met about Jesus! We 
ended the week hearing 
how God changed Saul’s 
heart from a murderer, 
into a Christian who wanted 
to tell everyone He met 
about how God had saved 
him! First grade learned 
about Polygons and lots of 
review. Second grade is 
doing 3 digit subtracting 
with borrowing/regrouping. 
Both grades have gotten to 
Level 9 (x9 and +9) on the 
Race Track game! They are 
doing great! Both grades 
are busy, busy, busy with 
Superkids. Have a great 
weekend! We also have 
been given the gift of the 
Holy Spirit at Baptism, 
share Jesus with everyone 
you meet! 



7th/8th Grade 
Mrs. GeRue 

5th/6th Grade 
Mr. Snow  

3rd/4th Grade 
Mrs. Schram 

 Our days are winding down fast. 
Third graders finished their math 
books today. We will be taking 
benchmark math tests, so math will 
continue to be on our schedule. 
Three field trip permission slips 
came home. Please sign and return. 
Wednesday, May 16, the class will 
head to Berlin Fitness for their 
gym class. We will learn the 
importance of exercise and 
movement. I need a parent to help 
transport us there. We will leave 
school at 1:20 and return by 3:00. 
Friday, May 18, is the West 
Bloomfield track and field day. 
Please dress your child in layers. I 
will have a cooler to pack lunches in. 
The school has a concession stand 
where they sell food and beverages. 
A bus will transport us to the 
school and bring us back to Berlin. 
We do not get back to school by 
3:10, expect us back around 
4:30ish. The Wisconsin Dells 
permission slip also should have 
come home. Happy Baptismal 
birthday to Makayla (May 10) and 
Happy Birthday to Chasity (May 13). 

 Haikus 

Toucan by Sawyer 

Toucans are a bird 

Toucans have colorful beaks 

They live in jungles 

 

Worms by Carston 

Worms are not slimy 

Worms are buried in the ground 

I can find worms good 

Thank you Mr. Krenke 
for filling in while Mr. 
Snow was in California 
with the 7th and 8th 
graders last week. They 
were able to finish The 
Magician’s Nephew in 
reading class and take 
their AR test. We have 
now started the final 
book in the series called 
The Last Battle. It tells 
about the end of 
Narnia. The kids have 
been working on 
Mother’s Day gifts in 
art class. We took test 
number 21 in Math class 
today. Have a great 
weekend!  

It was back to normal 
with everyone 
returned from the 
CIMI trip and back in 
our own 
classroom.  We have 
continued working with 
the weather stations 
in science and are 
finishing up the 
weather chapter in our 
book.  In social studies 
we have finished and 
tested on the 
executive branch and 
will be studying the 
judicial branch next 
week to finish up our 
constitution study.  In 
language we are on a 
unit which reviews 
punctuation in some 
more complex 
sentences.   



Chapel Offering this trimester will be directed to the Young family. They lost 
their home and belongings in a house fire. 
 
The Scholastic Book Fair has come to an end. Thank you everyone for your 
purchase. Since this is a “buy one get one free fair” the school does not make a 
profit on this fair. Thank you again. 
 
Timber Rattler game tickets are here and will be coming home. Game day is June 
10. 
 
If you need to make payment arrangements for your tuition account please contact 
the office or Mr. Snow at 920-361-0555. You can also email the office at 
school@stjohnberlin.org. 
 
Next Friday is West Bloomfield Day. If anyone would like Mrs. Wallner to make 
their child a cold lunch please let Mrs. Wilson know before Thursday, May 17th. 
The lunch will be Ham or PB&J. 
 
Last PTL Meeting is May 21st at 5:30 p.m. at school. 
 
Choir and Handbell Schedule:: 
Sunday, May 20, Confirmation Day. 9:00am Handbells will practice at 8:00am. 
Wear black and white. 
Thursday, May 24, 7pm, Graduation. Handbells will practice at 6:00pm. Wear black 
and white. 
 

 Friday Fitness Challenge 
Walk at least 10, 000 steps on 

Friday and Saturday 



Monday, May 14 
Hamburger on WG 
Bun 
Tuesday, May 15 
Covered Wagons 

Wednesday, May 16 
Chicken Fajitas 
 
Thursday, May 17 
Fish Sticks 

Friday, May 18 
Chicken Nuggets 
 
 

Hot Lunch Next Week 

Lunch Tickets 
Grades K – 5:  5 meals = $12.50     (1 meal $2.50) 
Grades 6 – 8:  5 meals =  $13.75    (1 meal $2.75) 
Adult Meals:  $4.00 per lunch 

FAMILY NAME: 

Student   No. of Meals   @ $   =   

Student   No. of Meals   @ $   =   

Student   No. of Meals   @ $   =   

        

Milk Tickets 
No. of Milk    @ $7 per 20 =   $ 

TOTAL:   

REMEMBER, YOU CAN CHECK YOUR 
TUITION AND LUNCH BALANCES 

ON SYCAMORE 



St. John 
Lutheran School 

146 Mound Street 
Berlin, WI 54923 

920-361-0555 
920-361-0575 fax 

Train up a child... 

The 
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